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To:

ETSI MEMBERS, OBSERVERS AND COUNSELLORS
Subject:
Announcement of an ETSI Workshop on RFID and The Internet Of Things, 3rd and 4th December 2007 
Dear Madam,

Dear Sir,

RFIDs are not just "electronic tags" or "electronic barcodes". When linked to databases and communications networks, such as the Internet, this technology provides a very powerful way of delivering new services and applications, in potentially any environment. 
This is according to the recent European Commission communication COM(2007) 96 (15/03/2007)
.  In addition, RFID Networks has been identified as a strategic topic for ETSI, and a number of ETSI members are participating actively in RFID-related research projects. 

ETSI is pleased to invite you to the following workshop:

RFID and network aspects of RFID
What ETSI Standardization is required for "The Internet Of Things"?
on the 3rd and 4th December 2007, at ETSI Headquarters in Sophia Antipolis, France.

This workshop should identify and refine what standardization activities ETSI Members could perform in the context of "The Internet Of Things"
.  A further ETSI workshop on 25th and 26th of February 2008 will determine how and when new standardization projects related to the "Internet Of Things" could be developed at ETSI.

Participation in the workshop is free of charge, and open to everyone.  Please register in advance at: http://webapp.etsi.org/meetingcalendar/MeetingDetails.asp?mid=26739
Presentations should have a focus on international standards. Subjects should include (but not be limited to):

· Privacy, Security and Data Protection

· Privacy Enhancing Technologies (PET) applicable for RFID

· "Data On Tag" 
· RFID middleware

· RFID infrastructure (network infrastructure to support RFID applications)

· Wireless Sensor Networks

· M2M (Machine to Machine communications)
In addition, contributions are welcome on the status of work in other bodies, such as ITU JCA-NID, CEN, ISO/IEC and others.
Proposals for presentations should be sent to Mr Patrick Guillemin (patrick.guillemin@etsi.org) by 1st November 2007.

Yours faithfully,

Dr. Walter Weigel

Director General
� � HYPERLINK "http://eur-lex.europa.eu/LexUriServ/site/en/com/2007/com2007_0096en01.pdf" ��http://eur-lex.europa.eu/LexUriServ/site/en/com/2007/com2007_0096en01.pdf�


� The Internet Of Things � HYPERLINK "http://www.rfidconsultation.eu/41/38/267.html" ��http://www.rfidconsultation.eu/41/38/267.html�
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